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A Message from the President 

Dear Members,

I would like to welcome back all Veneto Board Members, Veneto 
members, Veneto Staff, Coaches, ATI Coaches, players, to yet 
another year of great tennis.

It is my hope that you had a pleasant holiday with the opportunity 
to spend time with friends and family and that you are well-rested 
and rejuvenated. The last year had been a success with the return 
of full-time programs and tournaments. I trust this New Year will 
be nothing short of what we achieved last year.

Once again, welcome back and I wish everyone a healthy and 
prosperous 2023 New Year.

Sincerely,

Lea Moschitti
President
Veneto Tennis Club Inc.



Veneto News
Dear Veneto Members:

The Veneto Winter Junior Programs will be available for registration on Monday, January 9th,
2022 at 9:30 am. Below you can view the steps on how to see programs, dates, times, and prices
for all junior programs available. Winter junior programs will begin the week of January 16th. 

Please be aware if any programs do not have sufficient numbers to run the program,
parents/guardians may be asked to switch time 
slots. 

If there are any adult members that would like to register their children for these programs please
view the class you wish to register for and respond to this email as online registration is open to
juniors with an active Junior Membership. 
With respect to the Regular Ball Classes for children aged 11+, all participants will be enrolled in
the classes by VTC staff. If you were in those programs in the past or would like to enroll in those
programs for children aged 11+ please email the VTC Front desk at venetotennisclub@gmail.com 

Red, Orange, and Green Ball classes will be available for online registration on Monday, January
9th at 9:30 am. 
If you have any questions or have any trouble registering for junior programs feel free to respond
to this email and we will get back to you as quickly as possible.  

Junior Program Registration:

HOW TO SIGN UP - Registration Opens on Monday, January 9th, 2023 at 9:30 am
1. Go to https://www.clubinterconnect.com/veneto/home/reportView.do?id=136&history=clear
2. Log into your online Veneto Account
3. Under the Tab 'Register for Programs, Lessons, Camps & Events' Click 'Register for Junior
Programs'
4. Click Register with your preferred program, date, and time. Follow the on-screen steps and
make payment to complete the registration
*Please be aware payment is required to complete registration for all programs. Any member that
registers and does not complete the payment process may lose their spot to another individual*
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MEMBERSHIP FEES

As of January 1, 2023 the 
following membership fees 

will apply for all Annual 
Memberships. HST is not 

included in the prices.

ATI and the Veneto Tennis Club ran its 8th annual Circuit Canada Event December 19-23. 
Unfortunatley the finals were cancelled due to the storm. Congratulations to Liam Draxl, Joshua

Lapadat, Ariana Arsenault and Natasha Sengprachanh on reaching the singles finals. We look 
forward to running an even better event in 2023!

 

Ellie Daniels heads to 
Australia

Good luck to Ellie Daniels 
who received entry 

acceptance into the first 
junior grand slam of the 

year, the 2023 Australian 
Open Junior 

Championships. This will 
be Ellie's first 

appearance at the 
Australian Open and her 
second junior grand slam 
appearance as she also 

competed in the 2022 US 
Open Junior 

Championships.
 
 
 

Congratulations to ATI 
Students Dani Szabo 

(Under 18) Christ 
Bulgaru (Under 14) and 
Avery Alexander (Under 
14) on winning the OTA 

Super Series 4-star 
event in Burlington this 

past week!
 

OTA SUPER SERIES

CIRCUIT CANADA OPEN EVENT 
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